
From: NationBuilder <notifications@nationbuilder.com>

Date: Fri, Sep 17, 2021 at 11:20 PM

Subject: [ccrc] nizar milbes left feedback on Contact

To: Fredy Ceja <fredy.ceja@crc.ca.gov>


nizar milbes left feedback on Contact

“Hello my name is nizar milbes. I live in Anaheim Ca . I would like to request 
that you take into consideration that the area between Crescent and katella in 
Anaheim, which parts are known unofficially as little Arabia to stay within the 
same district. I have a few business interests in that area and belong to 
associations and organizations and there's a lot of coordination between the 
community, businesses and these org it would be a lot easier to navigate our 
concern and business through one district and one council member. Thank u ”
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